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Donna Conkling

From: Dottie Levin <levin.dottie@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2018 12:14 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Water rates

 

>  

> Mr. Mayor, Trustees 

> It now appears that locally those of us who strive to not waste water  

> will n= ow help subsidize those among us who prefer to let their water  

> run down  the= drain. I refer, of course, to the usage rates which are  

> higher for us who a= re mindful  and economize on our water. 

> How about considering what is fairest for all of Scarsdale’s residents as you decide a course of action? 

 

> Dorothy Levin 

> 11 Overhill Road 

>  

>  

>  

 


